
We spent the first part of the morning 
catching up, sharing stories and having 
welcome back hugs. We then squished into 
Homebase Kiwi (LA – Nadine) for karakia.
It was then time to meet as homebases and 
start getting to know each other, spaces 
and expectations. We also began the 
process of naming our homebases.
Unfortunately the weather was not well-
behaved. We did manage to get to the park 
for a play in the afternoon which was a little 
chilly for some (mostly adults!) but we did 
have to cancel our picnic lunch.


